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Friends ofParc
PO Box 47442 I St.Petersburg, FL 33743

larcpgfp@gmail.com

July 11, 2fi25

Dear Supporter of Larc-Parents, Guardians, Friends of Parc,

At the recent Larc-PGFP annual meeting, a recommendation was presented to formally dissolve the
Larc-PGFP organization and it was passed rrnanimously. It was an extremely difficult decision to make,
but after much thoughtful consideration and discussion we determined it was the right decision.

In recent years, we have experienced a significant decline in membership and participation. The
diminished level of active zupport has made it increasingly dfficult to continue the mission and work
of Larc-PGFP in a sustainable way.

Reflecting on the history of Larc-PGFR we are filled with gratitude and pride for all the ways our
organization has contibuted to enriching lives and building community. We are forever thankful for all
the members of tarc-PGFP, both past and present.

We know each of you has a special connection to Parc Center for Disabilities. Your continued support
of Parc is needed and gratly appreciated. Thank you.

With heartfelt gratitude,

fu*Mr Jenny Hasbun
Vice Presider$

Johnnie Guest
SecretarylTreasurer

Rebecca S/est
President
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